THE REGENTS, UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA MONDAY, September 22, 1947, 6:00 p.m. Room 1059, Skirvin Tower Hotel

The Regents of the University of Oklahoma held a meeting in Room 1059, Skirvin Tower Hotel on the evening of Monday, September 22, 1947, at 6:00 p.m. The following were present: Lloyd Noble, Don Emery, Joe McBride, Dr. Oscar White, Ned Shepler. Dr. J. P. Gray, Dean of the School of Medicine, was present; also President G. L. Cross and Emil R. Kraettli, Secretary.

The above were guests of Regent Noble at dinner, during and following which matters concerning the Medical School were discussed with Dean Gray.

Following the dinner the Regents, President Cross, and the Secretary, went to the home of Dr. Oscar White where they held a conference with some members of the medical school staff, the Admissions Committee, consisting of the following:

Dr. Harold A. Shoemaker, Assistant Dean

Dr. John F. Burton, Plastic Surgery

Dr. Elmer Musick, Medicine

Dr. George Garrison, Pediatrics

Dr. George darrison, rediadric

Dr. Bert Keltz, Medicine

Dr. R. Q. Goodwin, Medicine

Dr. A. C. Kurtz, Biochemistry

Dr. Charles DeGaris, Anatomy

The matters discussed had to do with admissions, curriculum, faculty appointments, and promotions.

President Cross stated he would meet with the Medical School faculty at an early date.

The meeting was adjourned.

Secretary

е